
SCC Meeting  
Midvale Elementary 
Thursday, April 18, 2019  
School conference room 
 
Present: Debbie Johnson, Chip Watts, Heidi Sanger, and Annette Hosenfeld, Margaret Mccann, 
Carrie Wagner 
 
Debbie welcomed everyone to the meeting. The previous meetings minutes were reviewed. 
Margaret motioned to approve the minutes.  Chip seconded. The minutes were accepted.  
 
The cell tower budget report was reviewed. This principal discretionary fund has historically 
been used for teacher appreciation. Chip indicated he would be using those funds for teacher 
appreciation with a lunch on Friday and and breakfast for a faculty social.  
 
There was a review of the election plan for the coming year. The current membership list was 
reviewed. Debbie will speak to each person or email them thanking them for their service. She 
will then ask them to serve another year. Board members to contact: Nanette Hosenfeld, 
Christie Leon, Juliet Meinzer, Diocelina Priego, Haydee Franco and Michelle Bennett.  There 
will be a vacancy on the SCC board for a chair, vice chair and secretary. 4-6 more parents are 
needed to have the correct ratio of parents to school employees.  
 
Debbie and Chip will go through the forms for 2019-2020 and get them ready to go out with 
registration in the fall. Elections may be held the first week of September and the first meeting 
will be Thursday September 12,2019 at 6pm. Next year, the time will go back to 6pm or later. 
Hopefully, the time change will be more convenient for attendees.  
 
The plans for the widening of the road and a new sidewalk on the southwest corner of the 
middle school field was discussed. The construction should start the week after school ends and 
should only take a month to complete. A sidewalk will be constructed all the way to Wasatch 
Street. There will be two driving anes leading to the elementary. There may be a need for a 
manned crosswalk for where the field ends.  
 
Chip will prepare a year end report to be presented to the School Board on June 13th with the 
year final stats.  Chip will kindly email the School Community Council with the presentation.  
 
Chip has finalized, submitted the SCC plans to the state and it has been approved.  
 
There is no SCC meeting in May. The next meeting will be held September 12 at 6pm. At that 
meeting, the meeting schedule and time will be set.  The new Chair, Vice Chair and Secretary 
will be voted in.  
 
Carrie moved to adjourn the meeting  Chip seconded.  The meeting was adjourned. 



 
 
 


